
We are proud to celebrate Miss Christina as
our Star Teacher of the Month at the

Niagara Falls Boulevard location! Miss
Christina consistently shows up for work on
time and with a smile, ready to take on the

day with grace and enthusiasm. Her
reliability is unmatched, and it brings a
strong sense of stability and comfort to

both her coworkers and the children in her
care. No matter what classroom she steps
into, Christina gives her absolute best. She

adapts to different age groups and
environments, always maintaining a calm

and nurturing presence. Her patience
shines through in every interaction, and her
kind-hearted approach helps each child feel

seen, heard, and supported. Beyond her
work with the children, Miss Christina is also
a true team player. She is always the first to

offer help when it's needed, whether it’s
lending a hand to a fellow teacher or

stepping in during busy moments. Her
willingness to go above and beyond does
not go unnoticed, and it speaks volumes

about her character and work ethic.
Christina brings warmth and positivity into
every space she enters. Her dedication to

her role and the love she has for the
children are truly inspiring. We are so

grateful for everything she does and feel
incredibly lucky to have her as part of our

Niagara Falls Boulevard family.
Congratulations, Miss Christina, we love

you!!!

Upcoming EventsStar Teacher

Alena is turning 2!
Cameron is turning 4!

Owen is turning  5!

Happy Birthday

Infant Room: Jack
Toddler Room: Sophia
Pre-K 3: Ryan
Pre-K 4: Owen

Star Students

BUNNY BUNCH
MAY 2025

NEWSLETTER

May 5th-9th: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!
May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week 
May 22nd: UPK Memorial Day Picnic
May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic - Wear red,
white & blue!
May 26th: Memorial Day - Center closed!



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Infant Room star of the

month,
Jack!

Star Student

INFANT ROOM
MAY NEWS

The babies will be busy learning all
about healthy foods, such as yummy

fruits and vegetables. They will be
reading many stories about nutrition
such as “We’re Making Breakfast for

Mother”, “The Very Hungry
Caterpillar”, “Little Pea” and “Good for
Me and You”. The fun crafts planned
will have the children getting messy
as they paint with oranges, finger-
paint an apple and worm picture,

decorate a kite and create a pea pod!
We will be sure to enjoy the nice

spring weather with enjoyable nature
walks outside. With national butterfly

week this month, these little cuties
will be busy reading butterfly stories
and painting with their feet to create
their very own butterfly. In addition,
the infants will also be working hard
as they create a very special gift for

their Moms for Mother’s Day. This will
be an exciting and enjoyable month

for our lovable Infants.

May 5th-9th: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!
May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week 
May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic - Wear red,
white & blue!
May 26th: Memorial Day - Center closed!

--We will be sending home any swaddles or
sleepsacks at the end of each week to be
washed. Thank you!
--Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy
cups, pacifiers, and any other items your
child brings in with first and last names. 



This month, we are thrilled to celebrate Jack as our Star of the Month! Jack will be
turning ONE next month, and we couldn’t be more proud of all the amazing progress
he’s made during his first year! Jack has been working hard on his crawling skills and
has shown incredible improvement — he’s always on the move and ready to explore

every corner of the classroom! Whether he’s zooming over to the block area or
crawling after a rolling ball, Jack’s curiosity and energy are endless. He especially loves
playing with trucks and cars, building with blocks, and making music with instruments.

His joy and enthusiasm are contagious! Jack is not only playful but also incredibly
sweet and social. He loves interacting with both his teachers and his friends and always

has a smile to share. His bright personality makes him a joy to be around, and he’s
always eager to join in the fun. We’ve also seen Jack shine during Circle Time, where he

listens so attentively to stories and songs. His love for learning is already shining
through, and it’s clear he’s one smart little guy! Whether he’s crawling across the room,
bouncing with excitement in the jumper, or cuddled up for a good book, Jack is always
bringing happiness to those around him. We’re so proud of how far he’s come, and we
can’t wait to see all the new things he’ll discover as he continues to grow. Way to go,

Jack — we’re so lucky to have you in our class! Congratulations Jack! Keep up the great
work! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
INFANT ROOM



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Toddler Room star of

the month,
Sophia!

Star Student

TODDLER ROOM
MAY NEWS

May 5th-9th: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!
May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week 
May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic - Wear red,
white & blue!
May 26th: Memorial Day - Center closed!

--We are asking that each child bring in a
blanket for themselves for nap time. We will
be sending them home at the end of each
week to be washed. 
--Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy
cups, pacifiers, and any other items your
child brings in with first and last names. 

During this month the themes will be
“Transportation”, “Butterflies”, “Music”

and “Healthy Foods”. The month starts off
with the children learning all about

planes, cars, boats and all the different
ways to travel around this wonderful

world. They will be busy learning about
traffic lights and a few of the basic rules

of the road. The children will be busy
creating various butterfly art using all
different methods including painting,

coloring, gluing and more during
Butterfly week! Fruits and vegetables will
be the talk for the following week. They

will be making a variety of fruits and
vegetable crafts such as strawberries,
peas in a pod, grapes and many more!
During the week of music our children

will become little musicians as they make
their own drums, guitars and

tambourines all while learning and
exploring the different sounds

instruments make. It will be sure to be a
fun month learning all about the

creatures that roamed the earth many,
many years ago! What a fun month this

will be!



We are so excited to celebrate Sophia as this month’s Star of the Month! At two years old,
Sophia has been a part of the Bunny Bunch family since the infant room, and it has been

such a joy watching her grow into the bright, fun, and sweet toddler she is today. Sophia is
thriving in our toddler room, and she comes to school each day full of energy, curiosity, and
joy. She's always ready to learn, explore, and play, and we are so proud of how much she's

learning! She’s doing an amazing job with her colors, shapes, numbers, and even the
alphabet. Her love for books is endless — she’s a little bookworm who’s happiest curled up in

a teacher’s lap with a story to read. One of Sophia’s favorite things to do is play with baby
dolls, and she can often be found lovingly carrying one with her around the room. She’s also
incredibly artistic — from coloring beautiful pictures using every crayon in the box to getting

wonderfully messy with paint, she’s always creating something special. Sophia’s playful
energy shines on the playground, where she loves to run, dance, and even play soccer! She
has a big, silly personality that lights up every room she walks into. Whether she’s cracking

us up with her imagination during dress-up or giving the sweetest hugs and back rubs to her
friends, Sophia brings joy to everyone around her. We feel so lucky to have Sophia in our

class — she’s a shining star with a heart as big as her smile. We can't wait to see all the
amazing things she'll do next! Congratulations Sophia! Keep up the great work! We love

you!!!

TODDLER ROOM
STAR STUDENT



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Pre-K 3 star of the

month,
Ryan!

Star Student

PRE-K 3 ROOM
MAY NEWS

In the Pre-K 3 class, May begins with
“Weather for Ducks” where the children will

be focusing on ducks and rainy weather.
“Showers of Flowers” will be the theme for
the following week. During this week the

children will learn all about flowers. They will
plant their own sunflower and practice

tracing and counting all while learning about
plants! We then go into “Butterfly Magic.”

What an exciting week this will be learning
all about butterflies. With many different

butterfly crafts and activities as well as
watching a real caterpillar evolve into a

butterfly it is sure to be a fun week! We finish
out the month with “Fairy Tales & Favorite

Stories” and “Nursery Rhymes.” The children
will be busy learning, singing, and acting out
nursery rhymes such as “Little Miss Muffet”
and “Hey Diddle, Diddle.” They also will be

listening tostories that have been read and
retold through generations such as “The

Three Little Pigs”, “Jack In the Bean Stalk”,
“The Gingerbread Man” and many more!
Related crafts and activities will allow the
children to bring characters to life while

developing an appreciation for children’s
literature and a love for reading. What a fun

busy month for these little ones.

May 5th-9th: Teacher Appreciation Week
May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!
May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week 
May 23rd: Memorial Day Picnic - Wear red,
white & blue!
May 26th: Memorial Day - Center closed!

We are asking that each child bring in a
blanket for themselves for nap time. We will
be sending them home at the end of each
week to be washed. 
Don't forget to label any bottles, sippy cups,
pacifiers, and any other items your child
brings in with first and last names. 



This month, we are so excited to recognize Ryan as our Star of the Month! Ryan just turned three
years old, and we’ve been lucky to have him at Bunny Bunch since the infant room. Watching him
grow into the kind, fun-loving, and smart little boy he is today has been such a joy! Ryan brings so
much happiness to our Pre-K 3 classroom. He always has a big smile on his face that lights up the

room, and he’s the kind of friend everyone wants to have. He’s thoughtful, caring, and always
includes others in his play and ideas. Whether it’s building something cool or just sharing a laugh,
Ryan makes sure no one is left out. Not only is Ryan an amazing friend, but he’s also an incredible
role model. He’s always eager to help a teacher or lend a hand to a friend, showing kindness and

leadership every day. Lately, Ryan has been letting his goofy and silly personality shine, and we love
it! His jokes and giggles bring so much fun to our classroom. Ryan is also doing a fantastic job with all

of his learning activities! He knows how to spell his name, and he’s rocking his letters, numbers,
tracing, cutting, and more. He is super focused during Circle Time and loves to participate — it’s clear
how smart and eager to learn he is! When it’s time to play, Ryan is all about vehicles, magnets, Legos,

and telling us all about the cool things he does with his Daddy, especially when it comes to
lawnmowers! He’s also very active and thrives on the playground and during gymnastics — he’s

always on the move and having fun! We are beyond proud of the amazing boy Ryan is becoming and
know that this is just the beginning of all the wonderful things ahead for him. Keep shining, Ryan —
you make Bunny Bunch a better place every single day! Congratulations Ryan! Keep up the great

work! We love you!!!

STAR STUDENT
PRE-K 3 ROOM



Important Notes &
Reminders

Monthly Theme

Congratulations to our
Pre-K 4 star of the

month,
Owen!

Star Student

PRE-K 4 ROOM
MAY NEWS

The first week, Planes, trains and
automobiles will all be talked about
during the week of “Transportation.”

The children will discuss their favorite
ways to travel and enjoy making a
special traffic light crafts. “Colorful
Butterflies” will have the children
focusing in on the life cycle of a

butterfly and will be able to watch our
very own LIVE caterpillar evolve into a

beautiful butterfly! “Patriotic Week” will
have the children completing many
different Red, White and blue crafts

and activities as we get ready to
celebrate Memorial Day. We will finish
this week out with a fun Memorial Day

picnic where we will have lunch
outside! We then finish out the week

with “Soaring into Summer”. With
Feather Painting, creating a bird’s nest

and many other summer time
activities these children will be ready

for summer in no time! This is going to
be a very busy yet very exciting month!

May 5th-9th: Teacher Appreciation
Week
May 11th: Happy Mother’s Day!
May 12th-16th: Butterfly Week 
May 22nd: UPK Memorial Day Picnic
May 26th: Memorial Day - Center
closed!

There will be no NW UPK on May 23rd!

Please make sure your child’s water
bottle is labeled with their first and last
name, Thanks!



This month, we’re proud to celebrate Owen as our Star of the Month — just in time for his 5th
birthday! Owen has been part of the Bunny Bunch family since the Infant Room, and as he gets ready
to head off to Kindergarten this fall, we can’t help but reflect on how much he’s grown, learned, and
accomplished during his time with us. Owen is such a bright light in our classroom. He’s a wonderful

friend to everyone he meets and always makes others feel included and valued. He’s also an amazing
big brother and sets a fantastic example — not just for his little sister, but for all of his classmates,

too. In the classroom, Owen loves to participate in Circle Time and class meetings, where he proudly
shares everything he’s learned. He’s doing an outstanding job with his sight words, and he’s been
working so hard on reading as well as learning important information like his address and phone

number. His dedication and love of learning are inspiring to everyone around him! Owen’s
imagination is one of his greatest strengths — whether he’s building with blocks, playing with

vehicles, cooking up stories in the kitchen center, or snuggling with stuffed animals, he puts his heart
into everything he does. He always gives 110%, especially when it comes to his schoolwork, and we

couldn’t be prouder of his effort and enthusiasm. Though we will miss Owen deeply when he
graduates from Bunny Bunch, we know he’s more than ready for this exciting next chapter.

Kindergarten is lucky to have him, and we are so confident he’ll flourish in every way. Way to go,
Owen — we are so proud of you and can’t wait to see all the amazing things you’ll do next!

Congratulations Owen! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

PRE-K 4 ROOM
STAR STUDENT


